
 

 

 

 
Survey on  

Laryngeal Mask and Neonatal Resuscitation 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

At UENPS we think it is important to share best practice.  

We are organising a SURVEY on Laryngeal Mask and Neonatal Resuscitation among healthcare 
providers. We urge you to take an active part and help us make the survey a success. This will 
allow to improve best practice across Europe. 

In the recent years, the Laryngeal Mask (LM) has received increasing interest in the field of 
neonatal resuscitation. The LM was included in the algorithm of the American and European 
guidelines since 2015 and 2021 respectively, and the recent Consensus on Science of the 
neonatal ILCOR task force supports its use. Nevertheless, the use of the LM in the field of neonatal 
resuscitation is still limited. 

The purpose of this survey is to find out how much the Laryngeal Mask is available in European 
birth centers and to understand the reasons for its apparent limited use. 

The scientific project is a collaboration between Union of European Neonatal and Perinatal 
Societies (UENPS), European Resuscitation Council (ERC) and Italian Society of Neonatology 
(SIN). The project is endorsed by ESPNIC and supported by EFCNI. In this way, UENPS aims to 
help improve European standards of neonatal resuscitation.  

Target populations for the survey are neonatologists, anesthesiologists, obstetricians, 
pediatricians, nurses, midwives, and pediatric residents - even if they do not have experience in 
using LM - across European countries. 

Participants will need about 10 minutes to complete the questionnaire. Participation is entirely 
voluntary.  

Join the survey 👉 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/formLM 

The data provided by each participant will be covered under the privacy policy of UENPS. It will be 
used to draw up results, and then it will be anonymised before publication. 

The results will be presented in an international congress in 2024. 

We look forward to cooperating with you. 

Best regards, 

  
Corrado Moretti 

President UENPS 
 

Ola D. Saugstad 
Chairman UENPS Scientific Board 

 
 


